
ADDRESS I 45 Knighton Road, Hamilton, 3216
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WEBSITE I www.kns.ac.nz

PRINCIPAL I Andrew Campbell PGDip. Org. Behaviour, B.Ed., Dip.T.

Wednesday, 26th April

Thank you for registering for Knighton hockey. Your child has been registered for the Knighton Storm - Year

1 and 2 fun sticks team. Our focus is having fun, learning fundamental skills that can be used across many

sports, and learning the game of hockey.

Parent help: A huge thank you to Shane (and Yumi) Hughes who have offered to help manage and coach

this group of learners. We couldn’t do it without your help.

Where: Gallagher Hockey Centre (GHC), Queens Ave, varied pitches (refer draw)

Draw: https://bit.ly/KNSDraws (case sensitive)

When: 8 am Saturdays

29th April: Coaches session

6th May: The first week of play

No games: 3rd June (Kings birthday weekend), 8th and 15th July (school holidays)

Please turn up in time to park and find your team. Parking can be an issue here so look for alternatives,

around the lake domain and even at the Train Station, both within a 5-minute walk.

Exiting GHC (Mary St ONLY) can be a struggle at the best of times. If traffic is busy PLEASE don’t sit at the

Mary St intersection to turn right. Instead, go left across the railroad and look to use a side street to change

direction.

If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to contact me. I look forward to meeting you all throughout

the season.

If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to contact me.

David Hannah | Teacher in charge of hockey | dhannah@kns.ac.nz
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